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Virtual Public Meeting to Discuss MD 190  

Corridor Safety Study

The Maryland Department of Transportation State Highway 

Administration has initiated a safety study along MD 190 

(River Road) from Spring昀椀eld Drive to Little Falls Parkway in 
Montgomery County. The purpose of the study is to improve 

pedestrians’ and bicyclists’ safety along approximately 4,000 

linear feet of MD 190, which includes multiple driveways and 

nine intersections. The study is expected to be completed 

summer 2023. 

You are Invited to Attend a
Virtual Public Meeting.

The virtual meeting will be held on Thursday, September 

21, 2023, from 6:30-8 p.m. Details are available on the State 

Highway Administration-District 3 Web page: https://bit.

ly/MDOTSHA-D3 or by using the QR code below. You may 

attend by using Microsoft Teams Live or by calling  

1-443-409-5228, Conference ID: ID: 302 157 731# on your 

phone. Those calling in will be able to hear the presenters 

and discussion but will be unable to see the presentation. 

We encourage you to use the meeting link posted on the 
District 3 Web page to view all meeting materials.

During the meeting, the team will present the 昀椀ndings 
and recommendations from the study, as well as the next 

steps. Project team members will be available to answer 
study-related questions. The public is encouraged to leave 

comments and ask questions before and after the meeting 
by using the following email address: MD190corridor@

mdot.maryland.gov. Sending questions and comments 

in advance allows the study team to address them during 

the meeting. Attendees also will be able to send written 

questions and comments through the Q&A feature during 

the meeting.

The Maryland Relay Service can assist teletype users at 7-1-1. 

Persons requiring translation assistance should send an email 
to: SHATitleVI@mdot.maryland.gov. Please indicate the 
desired language in the subject line. 

Request for Assistance

French:

Spanish:

Chinese:

Korean:

After scanning the QR 

code, scroll down on 

Web page to District 3 

News for details.
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VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING SCHEDULED

See Inside for Details!

For More Information:

Joseph Moges, Assistant District Engineer – Tra昀케c
MDOT SHA District 3 O昀케ce 
9300 Kenilworth Avenue

Greenbelt, MD 20770 

Phone: 301-513-7300 

Toll-free: 1-800-749-0737 

E-mail: MD190corridor@mdot.maryland.gov

@MDOTSHA

MDStateHighwayAdmin

@MDSHA

MarylandStateHighwayAdmin

Find Us on the Web 

For information on other projects at SHA, please visit: 
https://bit.ly/MDOTSHA-Project-Portal-Project-List.


